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J. Bamie Beasley, Jr., P.E.
Chairman, President and
Chief Executive Officer

Southern Nuclear
Operating Company, Inc.
40 Inverness Center Parkway
Post Office Box 1295
Birmingham, Alabama 35201

Tel 205.992.7110
Fax 205.992.5989
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COMPANY

Energy to Serve Your World'

August 17, 2005 AR-05-1449

Chairman Nils J. Diaz
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555-0001

Southern Nuclear Operating Company
Early Site Permit and Combined Operating Licenses at Vogtle Site

Dear Chairman Diaz:

Southern Nuclear Operating Company (SNC) notified the NRC by letter dated February 11, 2005
that SNC was working toward the submittal of an application for an Early Site Permit (ESP) by
the Summer of 2006. By letter dated July 26, 2005, SNC notified NRC of specific activities
related to a potential ESP application at the Vogtle Electric Generating Plant (VEGP) and*
requested a meeting with the NRC to discuss these activities. While Vogtle was mentioned as a
potential site, no specific site was named for development of an ESP or Combined Operating
License (COL).

This letter is to formally notify you that Georgia Power Company has now directed SNC to
pursue an ESP/COL at the existing VEGP site. This decision represents a significant demand on
the resources of the NRC staff as well as my own staff for the next several years. It is my desire
to work with the NRC to ensure that our licensing efforts are planned and executed in a manner
that is most efficient and productive for both our organizations. To this end, I have made
arrangements to contact your office in the near future to discuss our plans for the ESP/COL
applications.

Sincerely,

TOM/

cc: U. S. Nuclear Regulatora Commission
U.S. NRC Document Control Desk
Dr. W. D. Beckner, Program Director, New Research and Test Reactors
Ms. L. A. Dudes, Manager, New Reactors
Dr. WV. D. Travers, Regional Administrator
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Mr. C. J. Aragaus
Mr. C. Gratton, NRR Project Manager - Vogtle
Mr. G. J. McCoy, Senior Resident Inspector - Vogtle

Southern Nuclear Operating Company
Mr. L. B. Long, Vice President, Technical Services
Mr. J. T. Gasser, Executive Vice President
Mr. D. E. Grissette, Vice President - Plant Vogtle
Mr. T. E. Tynan, General Manager - Plant Vogtle
Ms. B. C. Terry, Vice President and General Counsel
Mr. R. D. Hill, Special Projects General Manager
Mr. C. R. Pierce, Project Manager
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Georgia Power Company
Mr. J. H. Miller III, Senior Vice President and General Counsel

Southern Company
Mr. W. P. Bowers, President Southern Generation and Energy Marketing




